
 

 

 

 

Becoming a financial member of the P&C is only $2 per year and allows you voting rights in the 

meetings and copies of all general meeting minutes. If you wish you may also stand to be a 

member of the Executive Committee. All executive positions are currently advertised in the 

school newsletter. You do not have to be available at the school every day to be a member, in 

fact many of our members work, some full 􀆟me, some part time, but being a part of the P&C is 

very rewarding as we primarily do what we do for our children. If you are interested in 

becoming a member of Shelley P&C please complete the form below and bring it with you to 

the next meeting. If you are unable to a􀆟end the meeting but wish to become a member and 

receive copies of the minutes please submit this form and payment to the school canteen.  

Cathy Landall P&C President 2019 

 


